
Seaview Community School 
1215 Cecile Drive, Port Moody, BC V3H 1N2 

Phone: 604 936-9991 Email: Seaview@sd43.bc.ca 

 “At Seaview Community School We CARE” 

(Care About and Respect Everyone) 

      Our mission is to provide safe academic, social and physical 

         learning to all students with the support of the community 
               ____ 
NEWSLETTER No. 25                                                                          Principal: Ms. Susan Ross  
May 30, 2016                       E-mail: suross@sd43.bc.ca 

  Website: www.sd43.bc.ca/seaview 
 

OUR SCHOOL GOAL 

 

To grow students’ self-awareness and personal management reinforcing self-regulation skills and ensuring all 

students thrive at school. 

           

SCHOOL NEWS 
                

School Calendar 2016-2017 

 

Seaview Community School 

 

School District No. 43 (Coquitlam) 

 

DESIGNATION  

Schools open Tuesday, Sept. 6 

District Pro D Day Friday, Sept. 23 

Thanksgiving Day Monday, Oct. 10 

District Pro D Day Friday, Oct 21 

Remembrance Day  Friday, Nov 11 

Ministry Curriculum Implementation Day Monday, Nov 14 

Schools close for Winter vacation (last day in 

session) 

Friday, Dec. 16 

Winter vacation period Dec. 19– Jan. 2 

Schools reopen after Winter vacation Monday, Jan. 3 

School Based Pro D Day Monday, Jan. 30 

BC Family Day  Monday, Feb. 13 

District Pro D Day Friday, Feb 24 

Schools close for Spring vacation (last day in 

session) 

Friday, Mar. 10 

Spring vacation period Mar. 13 – Mar. 24 

Schools reopen after Spring vacation Monday, Mar. 27 

Good Friday Friday, Apr. 14 

Easter Monday Monday, Apr. 17 

District Pro D Day Friday, Apr 21 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/seaview


School Based Pro D Day Friday, May 19        

Victoria Day Monday, May 22 

Last day of school for students Thursday, June 29 

Administrative Day Friday, June 30 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Seaview Parents 
P l e a s e  j o i n  u s  M a y  3 1 ,  2 0 1 6  

i n  t h e  l i b r a r y  1 : 3 0  –  3 : 0 0  

I n  a p p r e c i a t i o n  o f  a l l  y o u r  w o n d e r f u l  s u p p o r t  a n d  

a s s i s t a n c e  d u r i n g  t h e  y e a r ,  w e  i n v i t e  y o u  t o  j o i n  u s ,  a s  w e  

h o n o u r  y o u  w i t h  a n  i c e  c r e a m  p a r t y  a n d  e n t e r t a i n m e n t  

f r o m  y o u r  c h i l d r e n ! !  

 

 

 

 

 Child minding will be available if required. 
Please email Patti Kristjanson in the office if required 



Framed! 

 

These students have their exceptional work displayed in the Gallery of Wonder in the front 

hallway: 

 

Mr. Wilks Work by: Ember, Paige & Carrie; Noah P; Joshua, Nathan & Phoenix;                        

Ayla & Donna 

 Creating Games for our Buddies 

 

Mrs. Russell         Work by:   Kiki, Lincoln, T’Angela and Kennedy 

          Flower Paintings 

 

Mrs. Brown Work by: Noah, Gemma and Mayzie 

          This is How to Feel in My Classroom                                                    

 

Ms. Smallwood Work by: Annie, Nicolette, Momoka  and Chantelle                                                                   

           Learning about Symmetry 

 

Mrs. Duncan Work by: Persis, Ava J., Cooper and Malek 

 Animal Research 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Student Recognition Awards – Recognizing -  Found Solutions to and Solving Problems 
 

 
 

Mr. Wilks Ashley and Aili 
 

Ms. Cowan                             Kenyon, Noah and Leah 
 
Mrs. Russell                           Emily and Alisa 
 
Mrs. Brown                            Angelika, Hailey, Martha, Diya and Jiya 

 
Mrs. Turner/Ms. Stark            Kian, Cole, Daniya, Alma and Angela 
 

                      Ms. Smallwood                      Chantelle, Remy, Charlotte, Momo and Anju 

                      
Mrs. Duncan                          Malek, Colton, Ava J., Persis 
 

                      Mrs. Miskiman                       Cristiano, Ben, Al, Louis and Caelan 
 

 

 

 

Seaview Pancake Breakfast:  Another Great One 
 
The cooler weather couldn't diminish our community's enthusiasm for our annual Pancake Breakfast!  It was 
wonderful to see everyone here for the festivities.  Having Starbucks coffee on hand was very appreciated by staff, 
some of whom were here at the crack of dawn flipping!  This year was a wonderful effort on everyone's part to put 
together this always-loved opportunity for our community to come together.  Thank you to everyone. 
 

 

Staff Appreciation Luncheon - Wow!  Thank You for Your Thoughtfulness 
 

Thank you so much for the most incredible lunch treats at our staff luncheon last week.  We were so touched by 
your thoughtfulness and the special touches on so many delicious dishes.  We're very fortunate to work alongside 

our Seaview Community and don't take for granted the privilege it is.  We ate for days and enjoyed every bite! 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony Parent Meeting 
  
There will be a parent meeting for those interested in helping out with the Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 
arrangements on Thursday, June 16th at 5:00pm in Mr. Wilks room.  All interested parents of Grade 5 students are 
welcome to attend. 

 

 

Are You Moving? 

To facilitate planning for next year, it is important for us to know if your child will not be returning to Seaview 

in September.  Also, if new families move into the neighbourhood and ask about school registrations, they 

should let our school know that they will be attending right away.  Please help us spread the word so we can be 

prepared at the beginning of September.   

 

 

 

 

Sports Day, Friday, June 24th 

Sports Day is scheduled for June 24th this year, rain or shine.  Mark your calendars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost & Found 

We have a number of items in our lost and found at the school.  Please, if you are missing anything, come by 

and have a look. There are quite a few winter coats in there.  We will display lost & found out front of the 

school on Westhill Picnic Day and the last day of school.  Any unclaimed items we donate to SHARE Family and 

Community Services at the end of this month. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



_____ 

 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

Good Day Seaview, 

Can you believe how the time has flown? Here we are the last week of the Spring Session of After School Programs. 

Summer holidays are just around the corner where it is a time for fun, family and relaxation. 

I would like to take the time to remind everyone that we still need your help in completing surveys. This survey helps 

community schools to plan ahead for next year, secure funding for the Community School and provide better service 

to you and your child. 

Click on the links below: 

If you are a Parent: Parent Survey: http://fluidsurveys.com/s/asp-parent/  

For children: Student Survey: http://fluidsurveys.com/s/asp-student/.  

These hyperlinks will also be found on the Community School Web Page.  

 

 

 

 

The City of Port Moody tells me that camp is not full yet. You will have to register with the City of Port 

Moody.  

Summer Sizzler Day Camps – Ages 6-10yrs Kids enjoy a week of crazy fun with games, crafts and outdoor 

adventures. Before & After care also available. Camps start each week, Mon-Fri, 9am-3pm. Starting July 16, 23, 30 

& Aug 7, Seaview School. $90/5 days 

To register click on this hyperlink: City of Port Moody Camps or call 604.469.4556      

Then you will need to enter one of these course numbers depending on the week you want to register your child(ren): 

62082; 62083; 62084; 62085; 62086; 62087; 62117 

 Lastly I just want to take the time first to thank Susan Ross who is sadly ending her time at Seaview. She has 

been a great leader to work for and follow. I also want to thank you the parents for your support, help and 

understanding while I got my feet under me once again when I started in November till today. I’m looking forward 

not only to this summer but next fall (September) where I’m there from the beginning. I’m working on and planning 

a better next year starting in September. Enjoy your summer if you don’t hear from me before the end of June and I 

look forward to seeing all next September. 

Investing in your child(ren) pays dividends that you may never see but the whole world could benefit from. 

Cheers 

Paul Dondo 

Community School Coordinator 

pdondo@sd43.bc.ca 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://fluidsurveys.com/s/asp-parent/?code=
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/asp-student/?code=
https://payments.portmoody.ca/internetregistration/Activities/ActivitiesAdvSearch.asp


PAC NEWS 

 

STAFF APPRECIATION 

 

Thank you to everyone that contributed to our Staff Appreciation Lunch on Wednesday May 25th. There was more 

than enough delicious food, and all the staff had a wonderful lunch for the rest of the week. 

 

If you have not yet done so, please pick up your dishes from the Community Room. They are clean and waiting for 

you to pick them up. 

 

 

 

BEACH DANCE PARTY 

 

Seaview PAC would like to thank everyone that came out to the Beach Dance Party on  

Friday May 27. We hope everyone had a great time.  

Thank you to everyone that helped to set up and volunteered your time at a station.  

It was a great night. 

 

Thank you, 

Seaview PAC 

 

 

I 

   

 



May/June 2016 
 

   Monday                  Tuesday         Wednesday                   Thursday                  Friday         

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

30 

Tennis Starts 
thru to June  

7th 

 

31 

 
Parent Tea 

 
 

 
1:30 pm – 3:00pm 

June 1 

 

Pizza Day 

June 2 June 3 

 
 
 

Div. 3 & 4 
 field trip to  
Fort Langley 

6 7 8 9 10 

13 14 15 

 
Westhill Picnic 

16 17 

20 21 
 

Div. 6, 7 & 8 
Field trip to  

Centennial Beach 

22 23 24 
 

Sports Day 

27 28 
 

Gr. 5 Leaving 
Ceremony & 
Westhill Pool 

29 
 
Last day of School  
Report cards go 
home 

30 1 
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http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://www.forestviewpta.org/pta/NewsKidMail/FalconFlasheNews/tabid/90/EntryId/228/6-8-2014-Eight-Days-and-Counting.aspx&ei=bg5RVfqkBILxoATw7oCYDQ&psig=AFQjCNHQ05dtn3VvvMw3Oqzk4nLeRGsyXA&ust=1431461747326271

